Parents and Players of PTAA,

The PTAA board continues to monitor the COVID-19 situation and will follow the policies set forth by public health authorities and government, including the state's phased approach for reopening.

The board met again virtually last night and has determined that our pause on the spring season will continue while Westmoreland county is in the yellow phase. The guidelines for PA Parks is to remain closed for outdoor athletics in the yellow phase. The PTAA board will be seeking approval by the Penn Township Recreation board to begin practicing and playing games once Westmoreland county moves to the green phase. Unfortunately, if we are not in the green phase by June 15th, we will have to consider canceling the spring season.

We remain hopeful for a start to the season in June, and have been busy planning and preparing safety guidelines and operating procedures to be followed once we are safely able to start the season. We are still planning to hold a virtual draft before the start of the season, with more detailed information sent about the draft at a later date.

Thank you for your support. If you have further questions, comments, or concerns please reply to this email.

Thanks,

The PTAA Board